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Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> 

LARRY LOWELL <lnlowell@flash.net> Tue, Oct 11, 2011 at 7:29 AM
To: bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org  

MPC Commissioners, 
 
Please vote YES to approve Ordinance Amendment 10-A-11-OA. 
 
I have studied it and I believe it is well thought out and improves the signage for Knoxville and is compatible with other cities our 
size. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Larry Lowell, Chairman, 7 Oaks Planning and Development Committee 
 
Representing 5 sub-divisions surrounding the Sherrill 105 acre plot under commercial development in the city, District 2. 
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